

ADVERTISEMENT FOR UPCOMING MPPDC 

PIER CONSTRUCTION PROJECT
The Middle Peninsula Chesapeake Bay Public Access Authority (the “MPCBPAA”) in partnership with the Middle Peninsula Planning District (the "MPPDC") will be replacing a fishing pier with a 400-foot long open pile public fishing pier with a 25-foot by 35-foot deck header and a 16-foot by 30-foot open sided gazebo along the Severn River at 9425 Whitaker Road in Gloucester County.  A Request for Proposals will be issued by the MPCBPAA for the project.  

The total funds available for the project, once completed and accepted, is $80,000.  All bidders will need to respond to the forthcoming Request for Proposals with the following information: a conceptual sketch of the proposed pier; size of the pilings proposed (preference will be given to contractors using larger dock poles in the design and oversized or rough-cut marine lumber); an available and anticipated start date and completion date; photos of recently completed projects; a plan to provide the least possible gangway slope, where possible, to give independent access to persons with disabilities (including ease of transition from ramp to the dock); finally, a plan to provide anglers with disabilities fishing opportunities, such as an accessible 34-inch maximum railing in a variety of places, with bump out on the pier or platform from which to offer a variety of locations to fish.
Further details on the RFP can be found here vacoastalwilds.com/fishing-pier-rfp. For additional information, please contact Lewis Lawrence, Executive Director, PO Box 286, Saluda, Va. 23149, or at (804) 758-2311.  
The MPPDC does not discriminate on the basis of race, gender, ethnicity, or religious affiliation.  Small, women-owned, and minority-owned businesses are encouraged respond.  


